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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Wynn Vale Drive and Bridge 
Road Junction Upgrade  

Junction Closure – Wynn Vale Drive 

                   

 

We are upgrading the junction of Wynn Vale 
Drive and Bridge Road in Gulfview Heights. 

 

 
 

This forms part of the State Government's election 
commitments to upgrade, or investigate potential 
upgrades, in the northern suburbs.  

What’s happening: 
Major works have commenced to upgrade the junction of Wynn Vale 
Drive and Bridge Road in Gulfview Heights and are progressing well.  

To keep everyone safe through the next stage of construction Wynn 
Vale Drive will be closed at the junction of Bridge Road.  

How this affects you: 

From Monday, 5 May 2025 to early June 2025, Wynn Vale Drive 
will be closed at the junction of Bridge Road, including outside 
of work hours. Bridge Road will remain open at all times.  

Local road detours will be in place. Please plan your trips, follow 
traffic management directions and take alternate routes where 
available.  

Most work will be undertaken during the day with advance notice 
provided if night works are required.  

Speed restrictions will be in place throughout the work area at all 
times for the duration of project.  

Bus stop 44 on both sides of Wynn Vale Drive will be temporary 
closed. Bus stop 45 on both sides will remain available. Please 
observe signage at the bus stops and check the latest updates at 
adelaidemetro.com.au.  

Access to properties will be maintained at all times, with advance 
notice provided if there is a need to temporarily restrict driveway 
access. 

Pedestrians and cyclists will also need to use a different path during 
the works. Signage will be in place to guide you to 
alternative routes.  

This project is expected to be complete mid 2025 
weather permitting.   

When 

Monday, 5 May 2025 to  
early June 2025,  
weather permitting 

Hours of operation 

Dayworks 

Monday to Friday  
7am and 5pm 

Nightworks (if required) 

Monday to Friday  
7pm and 6am 
 
Saturday and Sunday 
works, as required 

Where 

The junction of Wynn Vale 
Drive and Bridge Road in 
Gulfview Heights 

More information 

Visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au/ 
wynnvaledrive 

Email  
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

Providing better 
connectivity in the 
Northern Suburbs 

 

Improving safety for all 
road users 
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